
Dear Parent/Career, 

We are coming towards the end of our first half term running the after 
School Club at Hempnall Primary School.
Although numbers are still increasing, we are looking to grow the club 
further by investing more in equipment for the children and specialist coaches for specific 
activities. Therefore, we are altering our prices starting 02/11/20 (the start of the next half term) 
to: 
            3:15-4:15 @ £4.50
            3:15-5:15 @ £9.00 Please note 5:15 is the final pick up time

Payments will now be via paper booking forms as we have found the online system does not 
meet our needs. You can find these forms with Matt or Neil at the club or via the website in the 
next couple of weeks. We would like bookings and payment in advance to allow us to organise 
food and activities accordingly. 

Here is a list of some of the children's favourite activities:

● Electric + Push Scooter
● HoverBoard
● Nerf Guns + Targets
● LEGO
● Soft Archery 
● Dodgeballs 
● Board Games (inc chess and draughts) 
● Playstation 3, DVD player and Projector and screen.

We value your feedback on anything we do and welcome any suggestions you or your child 
may also have, feel free to send us an email with your suggestions at info@4wardsports.co.uk

 Kind Regards,

 4Ward Sports.


